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I adamantly OPPOSE HJR 201!  

Adding more tax to already struggling Oregonians is just beyond belief. Do not try 

and use public safety as your reason of concern. Why defund the police if you are 

concerned about public safety? Please, for all of Oregon do not move this bill out of 

the House Committee. Do the right thing and stop this now! 

Thank you 


